From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 12:18 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 4:43 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jennifer Vipond

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please reject Hydro One’s application for proposed increases. Our hydro rates are already terribly high and | struggle
with being able to afford my rent (which includes hydro). I'm a single parent who pays high rent and will most likely see
it increase if such a proposal is accepted.

| object Hydro One's application strategy and hope you will do the same for all Ontarians who pay too much for hydro as
it is.

Thank you for your time;

J. Vipond.

-- Attachment --





